
ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROLBOARD
December 14, 1994

CLAYTON CHEMICAL COMPANY, )
)

Petitioner,

v. ) PCB 91—206
(Permit Appeal)

ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL )
PROTECTIONAGENCY, )

)
Respondent.

ORDEROF THE BOARD (by E. Dunham):

This matter is before the Board on a joint status report,
filed by the parties on December 12, 1994. The parties state
that they have been discussing petitioner Clayton Chemical
Company’s new Part B permit application, and that respondent the
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency issued a draft permit on
November 30, 1994. Clayton Chemical is now reviewing that draft
permit. The parties continue to believe that the case is likely
to be resolved.

The joint status report is accepted. The parties are
directed to file updated status reports (or a joint report) no
later than March 31, 1995. That report shall include an
anticipated date of resolution of this matter.

IT IS SO ORDERED.

I, Dorothy M. Gunn, Clerk of the Illinois Pollution Control
Boa~,hereby cert~.fy that the above order was adopte4 on the
/LL~—’ day of ~ , 1994 by a vote of ______

F

/ —1 /,~) ~ flu, ~

~borothy N. G~n, Clerk
Illinois PoJi1~ition Control Board
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